HELLO JUNE!

WE WERE BLOOMING IN THE MONTH OF MAY!

In honour of Mother's Day, we had the chance to celebrate all our mothers, aunts, grandmothers and special ladies with our Round Robin celebrations filled with lots of giggles and smiles. Thank you to all for participating. Our Preschoolers also had fun planting herbs and we hope you enjoy watching them grow.

As we ended the month celebrating International Diversity Day, it was a wonderful sight to see 53 nations coming together to celebrate our individuality.

This month, our Preschoolers focused on learning about some of the seasons: Summer, Spring and Autumn. We also focused on learning about Gardening and Trees. Our Preschoolers took the opportunity to see differences in environmental changes such as temperature, changes in leaves, daily activities and different types of flowers and vegetables that grow in these Seasons.

In the next two weeks of June, we will be closing off our theme Seasons by looking into Winter. We will continue with our child—led discussions based on the environmental changes. We will also be having fun activities for the last week of school.

We cannot believe we have already come to the end of the 2023/2024 school year. What a fantastic school year it has been. We are sad to say goodbye to our friends who will be leaving us but we wish them all the very best as they embark on their new adventure. We are also proud to see our Pre—K children take a new step into the class of Kindergarten in August 2024. We have loved watching them growing into their unique personalities. We wish them all the very best and are excited to see them excel in Kindergarten with their new teacher Ms. Julie.

UP COMING EVENTS

Sports Day— 12 June Last Day of School, Pyjama & Movie Day— 14 June

NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES IN THE LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL (10-14 JUNE)

Orientation Day— 12 August 2024 First Day of School— 13 August 2024

BIRTHDAYS

Quinton — 5th
Raymond — 5th
Emma — 10th
Shreyan — 11th
Emily — 18th
Isaac — 18th

WHAT WE GOT UP TO IN MAY!





Mother's Day





WHAT WE GOT UP TO IN MAY!



International Diversity Day

LOOKING INTO THE FUTURE

The time has come where we close a chapter and open a new one. Some of our Casa kids will be moving on to a new class and some will be leaving us. Whichever it may be, this transition can be full of excitement, worry or even anxiety for some children and parents during this time.

As we take a moment to look back at this year, our children have worked very hard in acquiring new skills, learning how to read or write, growing into 'big' children and having their own personality as an individual. We can say that we are definitely proud of every child here at Casa and we also appreciate the effort that every Parent has put in and supporting us teachers alongside.

Some children respond well to change and feel that they are ready for a new change, while others may need reassurance and preparation. Here are a few ways that may help ease your child's transition into their new environment.

- Meet their new teachers and take a visit to their new classroom. You
 can attend our orientation day or any meet and greet events. Feel
 free to ask any questions that you may have.
- Encouraging talks with your child about their big feelings and thoughts. Validate their feelings. Remember, their thoughts and views always matter.
- Talking about some of the exciting things they are looking forward to in their new classroom e.g. the playground, the new activities, their friends they are familiar with in the class they are moving to etc,
- Having a routine set for your child. We understand that during holidays routines can be sometimes disrupted. Ensure to start a routine check with your child 2 weeks prior to school reopening.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO THE NEW ACADEMIC SCHOOL YEAR 2024/2025 IN AUGUST. WE WISH YOU ALL A WONDERFUL HOLIDAY!